The exit presentation and evaluation of exchange students from University of
Santo Tomas, the Philippines

July 29, 2015

Assoc. Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relations, along with Dr. Jiraphun
Jittikoon attended the exit presentation and evaluation conducted by exchange students from Faculty
of Pharmacy, University of Santo Tomas, the Philippines on July 29, 2015. In this occasion, Assoc.

Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew gave farewell speech to UST students who have had a chance to take part in
Thai pharmacy educational system, public health and healthcare system in Thailand as well as
experience Thai culture. Furthermore, they have also completed the Student Mobility Program for UST
Students 2015 during July 1-30, 2015 at Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1624



